
 
 

November 29, 2021 
 
 
Re: Property Inspections  
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
As noted in the mailing which you recently received from my office, Realty Data Systems has been 
engaged to inspect properties within the Borough of Bound Brook. 
 
It is respectfully requested that the bearer of this letter, who is also carrying identification as an employee 
of Realty Data Systems, be permitted to make the necessary inspection of your property, and that any 
requested information be furnished to accomplish this purpose.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and cooperation in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Imbriaco, CTA 
Assessor 
Bound Brook 
mimbriaco@boundbrook-nj.org 
Office hours: Tuesday 5-8pm 
 
 


